
 

  

Friday 5th July: Design Technology Showcase 3pm* (Swans to Y6) 
Friday 5th July: FOBS Summer Disco  (Y2 organising)  
Friday 12th July: Cygnet’s Graduation 9.30am* 
Monday 15th July: End of term reports out.  
Monday 15th July: Year 3, Year 4 & Year 5 music concert 

Wednesday 17th July: Swan’s Graduation 9.30am & Cygnets 
2.30pm (change of date & time) 
Thursday 18th July 6pm: Year 6 Leaver’s Concert 
Friday 19th July: Break up for summer 
Monday 22nd & Tuesday 23rd July: INSET days 

Edurio Parent Survey: A reminder to please complete your parent survey via the link sent on Friday 14th June. This will 
close this Friday.   
Design Technology Showcase: A reminder that parents are invited in at 3pm this Friday to see the carnival creations. A 
reminder to make your £1 donation on your Scopay account. Many thanks in advance.  
Toy Appeal: A reminder we’re collecting new or very good condition second-hand teddies.  
Summer Reading Challenge: A quick reminder to encourage your child to take part in the summer reading challenge. Any 
child who completes the challenge and brings in their medal in the autumn term will receive a headteacher’s award. 
Books Donation: A reminder to send in any books that you’d like to donate to the MOTO competition. The child who 
brings the most in will win a £25 Amazon voucher.  

Holiday Club 
A reminder that you can book summer holiday care through 

your Scopay account. This is a lovely opportunity for your 
child to have some fun with other children in a safe 

environment with lots of activities designed to keep them 
engaged and happy. 

 

Summer Disco 
We’re looking forward to our final disco of the year. If the 
weather is good, we will have the disco outside so please 
make sure your child has suncream and a hat. A big thank 
you to the parents who have supported us with organising 

this event. 

 
End of term reports 
The teachers are currently submitting their end of term 
assessments and writing their end of year reports. A 
reminder that these will be emailed to parents registered 
on our Scopay accounts on Monday 15th July. In order to 
open the report you will have to enter your childs date of 
birth in the following format: dd/mm/yyyy. Once this is 
entered the report will download as a PDF. The link will 
work for a period of six weeks after the email is sent.  

Happy  Birthday 
A very happy birthday to Kiru, Jasmine and Florence! Thank 
you for the 
birthday books 
for your class. 
  
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